
Dear [Babysitter's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt 

appreciation for the wonderful care you provided for [Child's Name] during your time with us. 

Your patience, kindness, and creativity truly made a difference in our household. [Child's Name] 

always looked forward to your time together, and it was a joy to see how they thrived under your 

supervision. 

Thank you for being dependable and for going above and beyond to create a fun and safe 

environment. We are so grateful to have you in our lives, and we look forward to working with 

you again soon! 

With sincere appreciation, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


